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Over the weekend, Senator Padavan (Queens) and hundreds of Queens families and

residents got into the holiday spirit at a number of events throughout the Northeast Queens

community.  Senator Padavan attended CP Ambrose Knights of Columbus Christmas Party,

the Robinwood Property Owners Association Tree and Menorah Lighting and the

Poppenhusen Institute Tree Lighting Ceremony. Senator Padavan (second from left) at the

Poppenhusen Institute Holiday Tree Lighting Ceremony on Sunday evening December 13,

2009 as Poppenhusen Executive Director Susan Brustmann speaks to the crowd.


